
Holland Conservation Commission 
 

Minutes of Commission meeting held on October11, 2005. 
 

Present: Mary vandenBerg, Chairperson, Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron, Howard Fife, Rolf Hilbig. Absent: 

Helen Kreiger and James Wettlaufer. 
 

7:00 p.m. Chairperson called the meeting to order. 
 

7:03 p.m. Minutes of Commission Meeting held on October 4, 2005 were read, accepted and will be distributed. 
 

7:05 p.m. Members signed a Vendor Voucher paying the Republican for 2 Legal Ads (Paul LaPlante and Teresa 

Kukolja) and for stamps. 
 

7:15 p.m. David Smith represented Escape Estates at the continued Public Hearing to construct a Groundwater Fire 

Protection Cistern at Map 7-C, Mashapaug Rd. Andre Cormier called. Lacking a letter from the Fire Dept. 

documenting that the fire equipment was tested, a motion was made by Howard Fife to continue the hearing until 

November 1, 2005 at 8:00 p.m. Seconded and approved by all. 
 

7:30 p.m. The Public Hearing for William Terney to repair a septic system at 39 Vinton Rd. was held. Mark Farrell 

of Greenhill Engineering represented him. Motion made by Steven Anderstrom to approve the project with a 

Negative Determination. Seconded and approved by all. Mary vandenBerg signed Procedure Sheet and members 

signed the Determination for Applicability form. Hearing closed at 7:45 p.m. 
 

Motion to adjourn made by Rolf Hilbig, seconded and approved by all. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 
Patricia J. Caron, Secretary 
 

 

 

Copies to: Select Board, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector, Highway Surveyor, File 

and HCC Chairperson  
 


